Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
May 3, 2017
Re:  
2017-2018 Salary Schedules
Submitted are the 2017-2018 Salary Schedules which the Board approved in May of 2016.
Of note, an audit of the 2016-2017 “Boone County School District (BCSD) Classified Professional Salary Schedules” revealed a calculation error in the column “Professional III”. The error has been corrected for 2017-2018.

Also, a new column has been added to the “BCSD Classified Stipend Salary Schedule” for the “Board Treasurer Stipend”. This aligns it with like professional salary schedules that provide compensation for a Master’s degree or equivalent.

Finally, the “Non-Degreed or Associates Degree” columns under the “BCSD Classified Management and Supervisors Salary Schedules” have now been removed since all job descriptions associated with these salary schedules now require a minimum of a Bachelor’s Degree.
Human Resources recommends approval of these modifications to the 2017-2018 Salary Schedules  
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